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Temporary Traffic Management Team 

TTM Planner Qualification Update 2021 
 

 

 

In line with the recent notification from Waka Kotahi - NZ Transport Agency, Road Worker Safety and TTM Update  
6 September 2021, Christchurch City Council will effective immediately be processing submissions of Traffic 

Management Plans from Temporary Traffic Management planners who have not obtained qualified planner 

endorsement.  

To enable timely and efficient processing of TMPs, Council will require Planners who are yet to obtain their 

endorsement, to have attended the TTM Planner training; and have submitted at least one TMP for assessment to 

Waka Kotahi. 

In addition to the above requirements, Council require applicants to provide confirmation of a TMP being 
submitted for assessment to Waka Kotahi.  Applicants need to provide this prior to the TMP being processed by the 

Temporary Traffic Management Team. Should confirmation of a TMP being submitted to Waka Kotahi for 

assessment not be received with the TMP application, the submitted TMP will not be reviewed and the application 

declined. 

Evidentiary support must be provided within the TMP application as part of a submission to the MyWorksites 

system to enable consideration of TMPs submitted by TTM planners who are yet to obtain their endorsement. 

Emails to the tmc@ccc.govt.nz will not be accepted as evidentiary support. 

Thank you for your assistance in ensuring that TMPs submitted to Christchurch City Council’s TTM team are able to 

be processed in a timely and efficient manner.  

 

 

For more information, please contact the TTM team on (03) 941 8842 or TMC@ccc.govt.nz  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Version Prepared/updated by Authorised by Detail of amendment(s) 

17/09/2021 0.1 Simon Hodges Steffan Thomas Qualification Update Notification 

mailto:TMC@ccc.govt.nz

